
 
 
Temporary Port Rotation Change - Gulf 
to SAEC String 1 Service 

Due to the challenging conditions currently affecting Brazilian ports, MSC has 
decided to temporarily adjust the rotation of its Gulf to SAEC String 1 service to 
enhance schedule reliability.  

Consequently, the port of Navegantes will be omitted until end of June, vessel 
MONTE PASCOAL voyage number 425R. 

In addition, we will omit Salvador for one cycle, starting with vessel BREMEN BELLE, 
voyage 412R until PL GERMANY voyage number 419R. 

Should you have any questions, please contact your local MSC representatives in 
our global network of more than 675 offices.  

 

https://www.msc.com/de/contact-us

